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Mr. Marco Buti
Director general
DG ECFIN

Dear Mr. Buti,

We have received your letter concerning Slovenia’s Draft Budgetary plan for 2019. As
you are aware, our government is in full powers from September 2018. According to the
EU regulation we have submitted to you the DBP under no policy change assumption.
The amended budgets for 2019 are planned to be prepared in the first quarter of 2019
and we stay committed to send you the updated DBP accordingly, as soon as they are

prepared and submitted to national parliament and fiscal council.

We hope that our explanation confirms common views on the issues concerned.

Sincerely,

Sasg JAZBEC -
STATE TARY



